LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY

Standing Committee on Parliamentary Privilege and Ethics

3 March 2025
D25/008205
LAC23/010.38

The Hon. Greg Piper MP
Speaker of the NSW Legislative Assembly
Parliament House

Macquarie Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

By e-mail: |

Dear Mr Speaker

| refer to the recent referral received by the Committee from the House on 20 February 2025, or
inquire and report on, as follows:

1. The implications for this House of orders for the production of papers held by the Executive
pertaining to the operations of the office of Speaker; and
2. Any related matters.

The Committee met on 26 February 2025 and formally resolved to commence its inquiry. Pursuant
to the terms of the referral, the Committee resolved that it would invite you to convey any relevant
information that you would request the Committee to consider in its deliberations on this matter.

| note that the return of this order is due on 12 March 2025. The Committee intends to report to the

Legislative Assembly at the earliest opportunity.

Yours sincerely

Alex Greenwich MP
Chair
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